

3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 407 Everett, WA 98201-4046 (425) 388-3050 www.snoco.org

Dave SomersCounty Executive

MEMORANDUM

Date: August 1, 2023

To: Council Chair Jared Mead
From: County Executive Dave Somers
Re: Solid Waste Advisory Committee

I am pleased to approve the appointment of Matt Nienhuis to the Snohomish County Solid Waste Advisory Committee (SWAC).

Matt Nienhuis is the Public Works Director for the City of Marysville, and he would contribute as a voting member. The appointment has come via nomination from Public Works Solid Waste Division.

Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I recommend Matt Nienhuis for appointment to the SWAC to each serve a two-year term.